
THE RESIDENT RELIEF FOUNDATION is driven by a

single goal: to help responsible residents stay in

their apartments during an unexpected financial

emergency.

Whether it’s a temporary work/job interruption, a

car accident, a medical emergency or something

similar, sometimes a person just needs a little help

to get through a short dip in financial stability to

keep going on their own.

THE TRIANGLE APARTMENT ASSOCIATION is a non-

profit trade association representing apartment

communities, management companies, owners,

investors, and vendors  of the residential property

management industry. The association represents

over 1,160 members and 149,330 apartment homes.

I f  y o u  a r e  a  N o r t h  C a r o l i n a  r e s i d e n t  w h o  n e e d s  h e l p  p a y i n g  p a s t ,
c u r r e n t ,  o r  f u t u r e  r e n t ,  p l e a s e  c o n t a c t  R e s i d e n t  R e l i e f

F o u n d a t i o n  t o  a p p l y  f o r  f i n a n c i a l  a s s i s t a n c e .  R e n t a l  r e l i e f  i s
a v a i l a b l e  f o r  q u a l i f y i n g  r e s i d e n t s  o n  a  f i r s t - c o m e ,  f i r s t - s e r v e d

b a s i s .

RRF is a 501(c)(3) and the donations made are tax-deductible.

100% of donations go directly to help residents pay their rent

www.TriangleAptAssn.org | taa@triangleaptassn.org
The leading resource committed to the advancement of the rental housing industry through advocacy,

engagement, and innovation.

R E N T  A S S I S T A N C E

TAA is supporting Resident Relief  Foundation by matching donations

made to its fundraiser, up to $15,000.

f o r  N o r t h  C a r o l i n a  R e s i d e n t s

Apply today at residentrelieffoundation.org/our-programs

The Triangle Apartment Association (TAA) has partnered with the Resident Relief Foundation (RRF) to
provide emergency rental assistance for renters facing eviction. RRF is a non-profit specializing in

providing emergency rental assistance. Earlier this year they launched a $10 million fundraising drive to
focus on assisting renters around the country facing financial hardship due to COVID-19.


